
 

 

TRACT 41014 - Red River Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from State of 
Louisiana, Louisiana Department Of Wildlife And Fisheries and Louisiana 
Wildlife And Fisheries Commission on June 10, 2009, situated in Bayou 
Pierre Wildlife Management Area, being more fully described as follows: A 
parcel of land in Section 11, Township 14 North, Range 12 West, Red River 
Parish, Louisiana, being more particularly described as follows: From the 
Southwest corner of Section 12, Township 14 North, Range 12 West, proceed 
North 1,320 feet to the point of beginning of this tract; thence West 
1,320 feet; thence North 1,320 feet; thence East 1,320 feet; thence South 
1,320 feet to the point of beginning, as shown on the plat of the survey 
for USDA Farmers Home Administration dated June 22, 1990, by Glen L. 
Cannon, Registered Professional Land Surveyor; Said tract situated within 
the boundary of the Bayou Pierre Wildlife Management Area, and being Tract 
“A” as per the Deed from the United States of America, Secretary of 
Agriculture, Grantor, to The Louisiana Wildlife and Fisheries Commission, 
et al, Grantee, recorded under Entry No. 179637, conveyance records of Red 
River Parish, Louisiana; above described tract containing approximately 40 
acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office 
of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is 
based on information provided by the State Agency regarding location and 
ownership of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 
1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: No surface activities will be allowed on these properties. 
 
NOTE: The Department will require a minimum of $1000.00 per acre cash 
bonus and a minimum of 25% royalty. 
 
NOTE: Contact person for the Department will be Mike Windham (504)-284-
5268. 
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Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Louisiana Department Of Wildlife And Fisheries and Louisiana Wildlife And 
Fisheries Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 40 Tract Number: 41014 



 

 4

TRACT 41015 - De Soto Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Louisiana 
Department Of Wildlife And Fisheries and Louisiana Wildlife And Fisheries 
Commission on June 10, 2009, situated in Bayou Pierre Wildlife Management 
Area, being more fully described as follows: Beginning at the Northwest 
corner of State Agency Lease No. 19779, also being a point on the East 
boundary of State Agency Lease No. 19182 having Coordinates of X = 
1,661,898.48 and Y = 560,032.00; thence North approximately 1,374 feet 
along the East boundary of said State Agency Lease No. 19182 to a point of 
intersection with the claimable boundary of Bayou Pierre having a 
Coordinate of X = 1,661,898.48; thence Southeasterly along the meanders of 
said Bayou Pierre to a point of intersection with an East-West line having 
a Coordinate of Y = 560,032.00; thence West approximately 13 feet along 
said line to the Northernmost Northeast corner of said State Agency Lease 
No. 19779 having Coordinates of X = 1,665,404.59 and Y = 560,032.00; 
thence West 3,506.11 feet along the North boundary of said State Agency 
Lease No. 19779 to the point of beginning, containing approximately 55 
gross acres and 27.5 net acres, all as more particularly outlined on a 
plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural 
Resources. The description is based on information provided by the State 
Agency regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral rights. All 
bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana 
Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: No surface activities will be allowed on these properties. 
 
NOTE: The Department will require a minimum of $1000.00 per acre cash 
bonus and a minimum of 25% royalty. 
 
NOTE: Contact person for the Department will be Mike Windham (504)-284-
5268. 
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Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Louisiana Department Of Wildlife And Fisheries and Louisiana Wildlife And 
Fisheries Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 27.5 Tract Number: 41015
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TRACT 41016 - De Soto Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Louisiana 
Department Of Wildlife And Fisheries and Louisiana Wildlife And Fisheries 
Commission on June 10, 2009, situated in Bayou Pierre Wildlife Management 
Area, being more fully described as follows: Beginning at a corner of 
State Agency Lease No. 19779 having Coordinates of X = 1,665,794.00 and Y 
= 558,661.29; thence North 1,220.00 feet along an Eastern boundary of said 
State Agency Lease No. 19779 to a Northern corner having Coordinates of X 
= 1,665,794.00 and Y = 559,881.29; thence North approximately 6 feet to a 
point of intersection with the claimable boundary of Bayou Pierre having a 
Coordinate of X = 1,665,794.00; thence Southeasterly along the meanders of 
said Bayou Pierre to the Northwest corner of State Agency Lease No. 17936; 
thence Southerly approximately 431 feet along the West boundary, or an 
extension thereof, of said State Agency Lease No. 17936 to a point of 
intersection with an East-West line having a Coordinate of Y = 558,661.29; 
thence West approximately 204 feet along said line to a corner of said 
State Agency Lease No. 19779 having Coordinates of X = 1,666,940.77 and Y 
= 558,661.29; thence West 1,146.77 feet along a Northern boundary of said 
State Agency Lease No. 19779 to the point of beginning, containing 
approximately 27 gross acres and 13.5 net acres, all as more particularly 
outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral Resources, Department 
of Natural Resources. The description is based on information provided by 
the State Agency regarding location and ownership of surface and mineral 
rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if applicable, are based 
on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: No surface activities will be allowed on these properties. 
 
NOTE: The Department will require a minimum of $1000.00 per acre cash 
bonus and a minimum of 25% royalty. 
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NOTE: Contact person for the Department will be Mike Windham (504)-284-
5268. 
 

 
Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Louisiana Department Of Wildlife And Fisheries and Louisiana Wildlife And 
Fisheries Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 13.5 Tract Number: 41016
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TRACT 41017 - De Soto Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Louisiana 
Department Of Wildlife And Fisheries and Louisiana Wildlife And Fisheries 
Commission on June 10, 2009, situated in Bayou Pierre Wildlife Management 
Area, being more fully described as follows: All of projected Sections 23 
and 24, Township 14 North, Range 12 West, De Soto Parish, Louisiana, 
located South of Bayou Pierre, and being situated within the boundary of 
the Bayou Pierre Wildlife Management Area as shown on the plat attached to 
the Cash Sale from Louisiana Land Company of Rapides, Inc. to the 
Louisiana Department of Wildlife and Fisheries, et al, as recorded in the 
conveyance records of Desoto Parish, Louisiana under Entry No. 575621; 
above described tract containing approximately 136 gross acres and 68 net 
acres, all as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office 
of Mineral Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is 
based on information provided by the State Agency regarding location and 
ownership of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and 
coordinates, if applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 
1927, (North or South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: No surface activities will be allowed on these properties. 
 
NOTE: The Department will require a minimum of $1000.00 per acre cash 
bonus and a minimum of 25% royalty. 
 
NOTE: Contact person for the Department will be Mike Windham (504)-284-
5268. 
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Applicant: CLASSIC PETROLEUM, INC. to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Louisiana Department Of Wildlife And Fisheries and Louisiana Wildlife And 
Fisheries Commission authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 68 Tract Number: 41017 
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TRACT 41018 - Red River Parish, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Village Of 
Hall Summit on June 10, 2009, being more fully described as follows: 
Beginning at a point having Coordinates of X = 1,745,499.70 and Y = 
553,100.83; thence East 7,969.42 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 
1,753,469.12 and Y = 553,100.83; thence South 7,976.17 feet to a point 
having Coordinates of X = 1,753,469.12 and Y = 545,124.66; thence West 
7,969.42 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,745,499.70 and Y = 
545,124.66; thence North 7,976.17 feet to the point of beginning. More 
particularly described as follows: Streets & alleyways in the Village of 
Hall Summit/Town of Olla, Red River Parish, being .465 acres for Duke 
Avenue; 1.40 acres for Conley Avenue; 1.40 acres for Carter Avenue; 1.40 
acres for Blanchard Avenue; .465 acres for Evans Avenue; 1.68 acres for 
First Street; 1.68 acres for Second Street; 1.68 acres for Third Street; 
1.68 acres for Fourth Street; .56 acres for Alley way #1; .56 acres for 
Alley way #2; .56 acres for Alley way # 3; .08 acres for Lot 12 Block 6; 
less and except .1 acre, being a portion of alleyway for post office & .4 
acres being a portion of second street; for an aggregate total of 13.101 
acres; Magee Subdivision Unit 1 & 2, being 2.837 acres in Magee Circle; 
.813 acres in Corbitt Circle; 7.596 acres in Lots 1-12 Unit 1; 15.632 
acres in Lots 12-22, Unit 2, for an aggregate total of 26.878 acres; Magee 
Subdivision Unit 3, being two dedicated streets (unnamed on plat) being 
.586 acres; Magee Subdivision Unit 4, being three dedicated streets 
(unnamed on plat) being 4.815 acres; One (1) acre located in the SW ¼ of 
SE ¼ of Section 20, Township 14 North, Range 9 West, containing 1 acre; A 
20’ x 20’ tract located in the NW ¼ of SW ¼, Section 20, Township 14 
North, Range 9 West, Red River Parish, containing .009 acres; A 20’ x 20’ 
tract located in NW ¼ of SW ¼ of Section 20, Township 14 North, Range 9 
West, Red River Parish, containing .009 acres; A 20’ x 20’ tract located 
in NW ¼ of SW ¼ of Section 20, Township 14 North, Range 9 West, containing 
.009 acres; A 20’ x 20’ tract located in NW ¼ of SW ¼ of Section 20, 
Township 14 North, Range 9 West, Red River Parish, containing .009 acres; 
A tract of land being 50’ x 75’, located in the SE ¼ of SE ¼ of Section 
20, Township 14 North, Range 9 West, Red River Parish, containing .087 
acres; containing an aggregate total of approximately 46.512 acres, all as 
more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is based on 
information provided by the State Agency regarding location and ownership 
of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if 
applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
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purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: There shall be no surface activity on the leases premises. 
 
NOTE: There shall be a minimum royalty of 25%. 
 
NOTE: There shall be a minimum bonus of $4000.00 per acre. 
 
NOTE: The lease shall terminate as to all depths one hundred feet (100’) 
below the stratigraphic equivalent of the greatest depth drilled and 
logged by any well drilled on the leased premises or on acreage pooled 
therewith during the primary term or the expiration of ninety (90) days 
following the completion or abandonment of any well drilled on the leased 
premises, or acreage pooled therewith, the drilling of which was in 
progress on or before the expiration of the primary term. Lessee shall 
promptly record an appropriate act of partial release upon such 
termination. Lessor, its Lessee or assigns shall have the right of use of 
the leased premises for the purpose of investigation, exploration and 
production of minerals from the horizons to which this lease has 
terminated. 
 
NOTE: This lease covers only oil and gas in liquid, gaseous or vaporous 
forms or states, which can or may be produced through a bore of a well. 
This lease does not include the right to mine solid minerals and does not 
include the right to produce coal bed methane gas from coal or lignite. 
 
NOTE: The commencement of operations for drilling, the drilling or 
reworking of a well, or the production of oil, gas or other minerals from 
any well situated on lands included within a unit embracing only leased 
premises or embracing a portion of the leased premises and other lands not 
covered herby shall only serve to maintain this lease in force as to that 
portion of the leased premises embraced in such unit; but during the 
primary term, and delay rentals that might be payable hereunder shall be 
proportionately reduced and be payable on that portion of the leased 
premises not included in such unit. In the absence of production units 
formed by the State of Louisiana Office of Conservation, or other 
regulatory body, Lessee, its successors or assigns, must declare a 
production unit for any well producing on the leased premises. Such Unit 
Declaration must be made in writing, recorded in public records, will 
unitize contiguous acreage, and may included not more than 640 acres for a 
gas well, nor more than 80 acres for an oil well. 
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NOTE: The royalty interest provided for in the lease shall not be charged, 
and shall not bear, any costs whatsoever in connection with the 
production, compression, gathering, and transportation costs, except 
charges incurred by Lessee from unaffiliated Third Parties in which Lessee 
does not have a beneficial interest. Royalty will be paid for any product 
produced from any wells that is used to operate/service any equipment used 
for said same production. 
 

 
Applicant: VILLAGE OF HALL SUMMIT to Agency and by Resolution from the 
Village Of Hall Summit authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 46.512 Tract Number: 41018
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TRACT 41019 - Allen and Jefferson Davis Parishes, Louisiana 
A certain Tract of land, excluding the beds and bottoms of all navigable 
waters, belonging to and not presently under mineral lease from Allen 
Parish Police Jury on June 10, 2009, being more fully described as 
follows: Beginning at a point having Lambert Plane Coordinates of X = 
1,441,016.12 and Y = 645,969.91; thence South 2,803.87 feet to a point 
having Coordinates of X = 1,441,016.12 and Y = 643,166.04; thence West 
5,215.38 feet to a point having Coordinates of X = 1,435,800.74 and Y = 
643,166.04; thence North 2,803.87 feet to a point having Lambert Plane 
Coordinates of X = 1,435,800.74 and Y = 645,969.91; thence East 5,215.38 
feet to the Point of Beginning, containing approximately 14.00 acres, all 
as more particularly outlined on a plat on file in the Office of Mineral 
Resources, Department of Natural Resources. The description is based on 
information provided by the State Agency regarding location and ownership 
of surface and mineral rights. All bearings, distances and coordinates, if 
applicable, are based on Louisiana Coordinate System of 1927, (North or 
South Zone). 
 
NOTE: The above description of the Tract nominated for lease has been 
provided and corrected, where required, exclusively by the nomination 
party. Any mineral lease selected from this Tract and awarded by the 
Louisiana State Mineral Board shall be without warranty of any kind, 
either express, implied, or statutory, including, but not limited to, the 
implied warranties of merchantability and fitness for a particular 
purpose. Should the mineral lease awarded by the Louisiana State Mineral 
Board be subsequently modified, cancelled or abrogated due to the 
existence of conflicting leases, operating agreements, private claims or 
other future obligations or conditions which may affect all or any portion 
of the leased Tract, it shall not relieve the Lessee of the obligation to 
pay any bonus due thereon to the Louisiana State Mineral Board, nor shall 
the Louisiana State Mineral Board be obligated to refund any consideration 
paid by the Lessor prior to such modification, cancellation, or 
abrogation, including, but not limited to, bonuses, rentals and royalties. 
 
NOTE: Lessee agrees that there shall be no drilling operations conducted 
on the leased premises. 
 
NOTE: The State of Louisiana owns only the mineral rights on this tract; 
the surface and other rights of ownership have been sold or patented out 
by the State. Because the surface is not owned by the State, no surface 
activity on this tract undertaken in conjunction with any operations under 
any mineral lease given on this tract will be allowed without prior 
approval of the surface owner and further, no such right of surface use 
shall be deemed to have been given as part of any mineral lease by the 
State of Louisiana on this tract. 
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Applicant: GORDY OIL COMPANY to Agency and by Resolution from the Allen 
Parish Police Jury authorizing the Mineral Board to act in its behalf 

Bidder Cash 
Payment 

Price/ 
Acre 

Rental Oil Gas Other 
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Office of Mineral Resources, Acres: 14 Tract Number: 41019 


